
 

 

 

18 April 2018 

 

 

Dr Frank Wolf 

 

It is with great sadness that HGL announces the passing of Dr Frank Wolf, after a short battle with cancer.  
Dr Wolf had been a director of HGL for many years, and was chair of the Audit Committee. 

 

HGL Board of Directors and staff extend its deepest sympathies to the family. 

 

 

Peter Miller 
Chairman 
 


